


Your Street will be
Surface Sealed
WEDNESDAY

Why is this process necessary?

Any work performed on your road normally 
causes some inconvenience for residents.  

We apologize for any temporary 
inconvenience our work may cause.

However, the work process we will be doing 
will extend the life expectancy of your road and insure 
a smooth ride for years to come.  Extending the life of 
the roadway helps reduce future costs and your tax 
dollars needed for paving.

The penetrating sealer we are using has 
been the most widely used Pavement Rejuvenator 
in the market for over 50 years.  This product simply 
replaces the vital ingredients that have been lost from 
the pavement’s binder over time due to exposure to 
the suns UV rays and wet weather.  When applied 
on new pavements, the product used helps to protect 
the asphalt from damage due to exposure to the 
elements.

Everyone understands that we would not 
buy a new car and never perform an oil change on 
it.  Oil changes are considered part of the preventive 
maintenance for your car to make it last for many 
years.  Asphalt roads are really not any different.  
Without timely preventive maintenance, an asphalt 
road will deteriorate faster than necessary.

	 The maintenance treatment being provided 
on your street will help your Agency protect one of 
their largest assets and give you a road that will 
provide years of additional service.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

If you have any questions, please call us toll free at:

1-800-333-6309

(see other side)




